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Minutes of a meeting of Newton-in-the-Isle Parish Council Planning Committee 

held in the Village Hall on Thursday 16th June 2022 

 

Present - Cllr D Nunn (Chairman), Cllr D Freeman, Cllr E Jones, Cllr R Moore, Cllr G Wilkinson,  

001/22 Apologies for Absence 

Apologies from Cllr S Clark were received and approved. 

002/22 Election of Chairman and Vice Chairman 

a) Cllr D Nunn was elected as Chairman for the 2022/23 municipal year. 

b) Cllr R Moore was elected as Vice Chairman for the 2022/23 municipal year. 

003/22 Planning Application 

F/YR22/0599/F - Erect a single storey rear extension to existing dwelling - Fitton Croft Farm, 

Fitton End Road, Newton-In-The-Isle 

Members considered this application and resolved to offer no objection. 

004/22 Update on Previous Applications 

F/YR22/0166/F - Erect 1 x dwelling (2-storey 4-bed) and a detached garage with hobby room 

above - Land West of 241 High Road, Newton-In-The-Isle.  Permission refused. 

005/22 Other Planning Matters 

The Clerk informed members that the public consultation on the new draft Local Plan will 

commence shortly. 
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